
 

January brings good news as fuel price drops

Motorists will be relieved to hear that the Energy Department has announced that the price of all grades of petrol will drop
from Wednesday, 3 January 2018.
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93 ULP is set to decrease by 29 cents per litre while 95 ULP will drop by 34 cents per litre. The price of diesel will drop by
22 and 26 cents respectively. Illuminating paraffin will cost 37 cents less.

According to the department's Robert Maake, the main reason for the decreases is the strengthening of the rand against
the dollar during the period under review.

Inland

93 Petrol: R14.20
95 Petrol: R14.42
Diesel: R12.73

Coast

93 Petrol: R13.79
95 Petrol: R13.93
Diesel: R12.34

 
For more, visit: https://www.bizcommunity.com
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